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November 12, 2021 

 

 

 

TO: Charlene Stern, Interim Vice Chancellor, Rural, Community and Native Education 

 

FROM: Daniel M. White, Chancellor    

 

RE: Vaccination Requirement Request Approval - Northwest Campus Kammak 

Workshop 

 

 

The University of Alaska System policy states that vaccination requirements may only be made 

by exception and must be approved by the President at the request of the Chancellor. 

 

I have received your request for a vaccination requirement for the following: 

 

http://www.alaska.edu/nondiscrimination

